Group Response to Reading Group Meeting Number Four
Date and Time of Meeting: May 16, 2012 @ 3pm in room E332
Members Present: Gordon Young, Rick Fox, Peter Santiago, Susan Ednie, Jay Bernstein, Cheryl Smith, Maya Jimenez, Chris Calienes, Janine Graziano-King and Betsy Tompkins
Summary of Discussion:
Using the KCTL SoTL Reading Group Book Ballot (see Spring 2012 folder) each member took responsibility for presenting a book and a brief discussion of its contents top the group. After presenting the ideas all the members whop were present were asked to vote on what they think would make the best reading choices for the 2012-2013 academic year. The books and their votes were as follows:
Situations Matter by Sam Sommers - 1 vote 
College: What It Was, Is, and Should Be by Andrew Delbanco - 1 vote
The Mind at Work: Valuing the Intelligence of the American Worker by Mike Rose - 4 votes
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The College Fear Factor by Rebecca D. Cox - 1 vote

The Shallows: What the Internet Is Doing to Our Brains by Nicholas Carr - 4 votes

As a result, both The Mind at Work: Valuing the Intelligence of the American Worker by Mike Rose The Shallows: What the Internet Is Doing to Our Brains by Nicholas Carr. Neither book is set exclusively in education but they have great applicability to the work that we do in the classroom. The first book is by Mike Rose and he is a noted scholar who writes about the transformative potential of education as well as transforming education as a system. Nicholas Carr’s work discusses how the generations since the internet have come to perceive and process information in much different and sometimes disturbingly different ways. This directly relates to the work that professors and support staff in trying to connect on a mental level with students when such connections might be complicated by the way that we process information.  We decided after discussion to schedule Rose’s book at the beginning of the year because there is a chance that Mike Rose will be speaking at NYU and we want to be prepared by having read the book in case the group decides to go and see him speak. 
For the Next Meeting:

For the fall 2012 semester, we have scheduled the following meetings all @ 3pm:

· Tuesday, October 23 in room M391

· Tuesday, November 6 in room M391

· Tuesday, November 20 in room M391

· Tuesday, December 4 in room M378
